
 

HOLIDAY NOTICE 

Please be informed that ANZ Bank (Vietnam) Ltd. will be closed for Independence Day from Monday, 01 Sept 2014 to Tuesday, 

02 Sept 2014.  

 
We will re-open for business on Wednesday, 03 Sept 2014.  

  
Remittance service through our Internet Banking: any transfer request, automated renewals, bill payments and standing 

instructions via Internet Banking after 13:00 on 29 Aug 2014 will be processed on 03 Sept 2014. In addition, Credit card payment 
transactions via Internet Banking  between after 20:00 on 29 Aug 2014 will be processed on 03 Sept 2014. 
 

Remittance service at Branches/Transaction Offices: any local or overseas transfer after 13:00 on 29 Aug 2014 will be 
processed on 03 Sept 2014. 

 
Credit Card payment at Branches/Transaction Offices: Credit card payment transactions after 17:00 on 29 Aug 2014 will be 
processed on 03 Sept 2014.   

 
Credit Card payment at ATM network: any Credit Card payment transaction after 20:00 on 29 Aug 2014 will be processed 

on 03 Sept 2014. 
 
Credit Card payment at ANZ Contact Center: any Credit card payment transactions after 16:00 on 29 Aug 2014 will be 

processed on 03 Sept 2014.  
 

Our ATMs and 24/7 Contact Center at 1800 1559 will be operating as normal throughout the holiday period.  
 
We wish you and your family a joyful Holiday Season! 

 


